
 

 
 
 
 

Terre du lac Community Advisory:  WATER CONSERVATION 
Friday, October 7, 2022 

 
 
 

Dear Valued Confluence Rivers Customer: 

 

We are currently experiencing an equipment failure with our system, which may result in a 

potential decrease in water pressure. As a precaution, we ask that you please lower your water 

use for laundry, dishwashing, and other non-essential activities as much as possible and restrict 

outdoor watering, while we work to address this situation which may continue through the 

weekend.  

 

Thank you for your cooperation. Please check back for future updates. 

 

Sincerely, 

Confluence Rivers Utility Operating Company 

 
 
 
 


